
The following are images provided by Dr. David Langston at the Tidewater AREC 

showing j-rooting.  It is suspected that the good root system is from one lot of seed and 

the j-rooted system is from another lot of the same variety.  These fields were very close 

to one another and were managed the same other than seed lot. Most of the other 

possible issues have been ruled out.   

 



 


